
Date:    April 20, 2022 
To:       State Agencies and Cooperative Members
From:  Arizona Department of Environmental Quality
Re:       Focus Group: Statewide Asbestos and Lead Consulting and Abatement Services

The Arizona Department of Environmental Quality (ADEQ) will conduct a Focus Group Meeting to discuss
current and future requirements for Statewide Asbestos and Lead and Abatement Services.

These services include:
 Services #1 - Asbestos and Lead Consulting Services
 Services #2 - Abatement Services

Current contracts for these services are listed in the Table below and will expire on November 1, 2022.

Asbestos and Lead Consulting Services Statewide Abatement Services

Contract # Supplier Contract # Supplier

ADEQ18-186320 Terracon Consulting ADEQ18-186321 East Valley Disaster

ADEQ18-186322 Partner Engineering ADEQ18-186323 Viking Specialty

ADEQ18-186324 Allen Environmental ADEQ18-186327 Spray Systems of Arizona

ADEQ18-186325 ATC Group Services ADEQ18-186329 American Abatement

ADEQ18-186326 ACT Environmental ADEQ18-186331 Kary Environmental

ADEQ18-186328 Hutzel and Associates ADEQ18-186334 Southwest Hazard Control

ADEQ18-186330 Western Technologies ADEQ18-202760 Native Environmental

ADEQ18-186332 Ninyo and Moore

ADEQ18-186333 SCS Engineers

ADEQ18-189177 EMC2

ADEQ18-189201 FM Group

ADEQ18-189203 Dominion Environmental Consultants

ADEQ18-202818 JRM Environmental



In no particular order, some identified agencies utilizing one or more of the current contracts include:

● Department of Corrections
● Department of Economic Security
● Department of Emergency and Military Affairs
● Department of Transportation
● Department of Public Safety
● Game and Fish Department

If you would like to participate in this focus group meeting, please email May Forbin at
forbin.merrilyn@azdeq.gov prior to 3:00 PM Monday, May 2nd, 2022.The Meeting will take a place on
Wednesday, May 4th, 2022 at 11:00 AM via Google Meet.

If you have any questions regarding this announcement, please feel free to contact me at 602-771-4779 or at
the email address above.

Your input is welcome even if you are not participating in the focus group.
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